
At angling sessions supported by the Angling Trust we 
sometimes take photographs and make films to promote 

our organisation and angling.
We may use these:

      On our websites

      In our social media

      For our promotional materials

If you would prefer to NOT have your photograph taken 
then please let the photographer know.

Attendees connected to the session may also take photos 
or make a video for their own private use. People with no 
connection to the session are respectfully asked to NOT 

photograph or film in this area and may be asked to leave.

We will ask you to confirm that you understand this policy 
when you register for the angling session.

Thank you and enjoy your fishing session!
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